THE FEDERAL
REDISTRIBUTION
VICTORIA

Comment on suggestion 15

Apollo Bay Chamber of Commerce Inc.
1 page

Victorian secretariat Phone (03) 9285 7197 Fax (02) 6293 7664  Email FedRedistribution-VIC@aec.gov.au



From: Apollo Bay Chamber of Commerce Inc.

To: EedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: AEC boundary review Corangamite
Date: Tuesday, 28 November 2017 11:54:33 PM

Our Chamber of Commerce has over 100 members in Apollo Bay and district. Our members are committed to the
economic wellbeing of our part of the world.

We understand that it has been suggested by some parties that the outcome of the local electoral boundary review should
be that the Colac Otway Shire area be moved into the Wannon electorate.

We are very concerned that such a change would have a detrimental effect on our community.

Apollo Bay’s social and economic interests are inextricably linked with Geelong and the Surf Coast. Our community
connects to Geelong in regard, major retail, education and health services.

Our common business interests are with like businesses along the Surf Coast.

We do not relate to the Wannon electorate.

We want Apollo Bay to remain in the Corangamite electorate.

If it is possible we would welcome an opportunity to expand on our case in person.

John Gorman
President





